
WATER CONSERVATIONWATER CONSERVATION
Due to the EXTREME DROUGHT conditions Minnesota is experiencing,   the
MN DNR is requesting the City of International Falls take immediate action;

therefore, the City of International Falls is issuing a water conservation notice.  
 

We are asking our water customers to reduce outdoor water use and are
PROHIBITING the watering of lawns, trees, shrubs, and gardens 

between the hours of 10:00 A.M. and 7:00 P.M. until further notice.

NOTICE REGARDING 

We thank you for your 
patience and understanding!


